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GOATing with New Spring-term International Students 

With New Year started, international students came back from holidays, this new 

term there were about 35 Erasmus students came for the spring term exchange 

program, also around 20 international students coming for pre-English language 

course. I have met majority of them and delivered a presentation to introduce the 

Students’ Union as well as the services and opportunities that we currently offering. 

 

New Year Trip to London 

International students’ trip to London on the 30th December 2017 was a great trip. 

Total attendance for the trip were 36 students and it was also during Christmas 

holiday, students had fun in Winter wonder land and feedback were they all looking 

forward to the next one. 

The next international students’ trip will be in mid of February. 

 

International Refreshers party 

International Refreshers Party was successfully hold on the 22/01/18 in the Platform 

with heavily promoted to international students, with new spring term international 

master students as well as Erasmus students get involved, the total attendance for 

the night were 49 international students, students enjoyed Karaoke and snacks 

provided by the SU as well as making friends and talking to new people. 

 

Global Month Plan 

University Global month committees had the first meet up in mid of January, people 

who sit on the committees are International Office, English Language Centre, Career 



and Employability team, University Chaplaincy as well as Lincoln international 

business school as well as myself to represent international students. We talked 

about the plans of Global month and the activities may be included, the Global 

month will start on the 23rd of February to 23rd March beginning with CSSA (Chinese 

society) New Year gala. 

 

International Friend update 

International Friends volunteer role now has 36 students, at the end of January there 

were 6 students signed up and 4 of them are local students, this is a great sign for 

international friend volunteer team it means more diverse and more culture 

exchange. 


